
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 17, 2015 
 
 
 
Chairman Proehl and Committee Members:  
 
Good afternoon!  My name is Tom Holland and I am the State Senator for the Kansas 
Senate 3rd District serving portions of Douglas and Leavenworth counties.  I am here 
today to ask for your support of Senate Bill 190. 
 
SB 190 is legislation intended to promote boating safety by making sailboat training 
classes more accessible to those under 21 years of age who do not (yet) possess a 
certificate of completion of an approved boater safety training course of instruction.  
This issue was brought to my attention by district constituents.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tom Holland 
State Senator – 3rd District 


